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LOCAL NEWS  
FOR LOCAL EVENTS SEE SEPARATE EMAIL 

Check ahead for events in red, which need to be booked in advance! 

FOR LOCAL LEISURE ORGANISATIONS SEE http://tinyurl.com/pbel693  
 

High-rise housing at Loughton & Debden stations? 
TfL has proposed building high-rise blocks at these stations (see here). This is part of a general move by 

TfL to develop the car-park sites it owns and even, it is rumoured, to remove car-parking from its 

stations. 

The proposals have been made as part of the submissions to the Planning Inspector who is examining the 

District Council’s draft Local Plan to determine whether or not it is “sound”. 

 

TfL’s applications are highly speculative! The Council has included the development of the station car-

parks in the draft Plan, but for far fewer properties than TfL are suggesting (and with the same number of 

car-parking spaces as at present). Even if the Council’s proposals go through, TfL would still have to put 

in planning applications for their tower blocks, which the LRA Plans Group would oppose.  

Given the way the Plan is drafted, we would expect anyway the Council to turn down the applications. 

 

Loughton Town Council, LRA and residents have also put in various submissions to the Inspector on the 

proposed amount of building in Loughton (see here), and will be speaking at a hearing on June 11th.  

LRA is suggesting that the number of dwellings proposed by the Council is far too high for Loughton, 

and would be in breach of European law. The Inspector may ask the Council to make changes to the Plan 

or (very unlikely) she might throw it out completely. In any event, it will be some months before she 

publishes a report on her findings. 

 

  

  

http://tinyurl.com/pbel693
http://www.efdclocalplan.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/19LAD0071-Transport-for-London-Commercial-Developemnt-Matter-15-P.2-.pdf
http://www.efdclocalplan.org/local-plan/hearing-statements-weeks-56/


  

  

 

 KEEP UP WITH THE NEWS  

BETWEEN OUR EMAIL BULLETINS 

 

TWITTER: Follow us on Twitter at @LoughtonRA 
Not on Twitter? See our tweets at www.loughtonresidents.org.uk 

 

FACEBOOK: Like and Follow our Facebook page by going to 

www.facebook.com/LoughtonResidents 
 

 

 

NOTES 
 

1. We expect to send out the next news bulletin on May 18th. 

2. In the process of drafting these items and sending them by email, some links to websites or email 

addresses can be broken; you can get round this by right-clicking on the link and then clicking “open” 

or, if this does not work, by cutting and pasting the address into an email or browser as appropriate.  

3. If a web address doesn’t work,  or anything else is wrong, please let us know at 

david.linnell@loughtonresidents.co.uk  

4. LRA gives no warranty about, and will take no responsibility for, items or services offered – 

purchasers/users should make their own enquiries, and will be acting at their own risk. 

5. To enlarge a picture, click on it and then drag one of the corners outwards 

6. EFNW = Epping Forest Neighbourhood Watch 
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